
Hi I'm a landlord in Jackson County, As a landlord I feel like I'm walking on egg shells with all the 
new bills passing in favor of the tenants. I believe they have rights too and be treated right. I 
don"t believe I should have to be taken advantage of with the bill that is trying to be passed HB 
2004-A. I believe that this bill is unfair to the landlord.   Please oppose this bill.  
 
                                                                                                 Joan Krause 
 


